
From: Mary Laura Bragg (MaryLaura@excelined.org) <MaryLaura@excelined.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/4/2014 10:40:40 AM
Subject: Read to Succeed

Hi Christian,
We have been following the Read to Succeed act, and we know that the situation as it stands is not because of the 
policy, but more the usual pitting of one priority against another as session winds down.  We know this is a priority of 
Governor Haley, so please let us know if we can help in any way. 
Hope you are doing well,
Mary Laura
 
 
Mary Laura Bragg
National Director of Policy/Implementation
Foundation for Excellence in Education
www.excelined.org
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